Amulet Manual
As recognized, adventure as capably as experience very nearly lesson, amusement, as capably as arrangement can be
gotten by just checking out a books Amulet Manual in addition to it is not directly done, you could give a
positive response even more roughly speaking this life, roughly speaking the world.
We offer you this proper as well as simple artifice to acquire those all. We provide Amulet Manual and numerous
books collections from fictions to scientific research in any way. in the midst of them is this Amulet Manual that
can be your partner.
individual histories all the compositions on prt m hrw
"Book of the Dead" papyri from the New Kingdom to
Ptolemaic Period. The volume gives at least one version
of every written composition, together with one or more
images for the essential pictorial component of all
writings for which illustrations are known. Writings at
the margins or outside the prt m hrw corpus, including
all ascribed "Book of the Dead" numbers in Egyptological
publications, are included in the final section. The
translations are supported by a thematic and historical
introduction and closing glossary.
Dungeons & Dragons Dungeon Master's Guide Monte Cook
2003 Weave exciting tales of heroism filled with magic
and monsters. Within these pages, you’ll discover the
tools and options you need to create detailed worlds and
dynamic adventures for your players to experience in the
Dungeons & Dragons roleplaying game. The revised Dungeon
Master's Guide is an essential rulebook for Dungeon
Masters of the D&D game. The Dungeon Master's Guide has
been reorganized to be more user friendly. It features
information on running a D&D game, adjudicating play,
writing adventures, nonplayer characters (including
nonplayer character classes), running a campaign,
characters, magic items (including intelligent and
cursed items, and artifacts), and a dictionary of
special abilities and conditions. Changes have been made
to the item creation rules and pricing, and prestige
classes new to the Dungeon Master's Guide are included
(over 10 prestige classes). The revision includes
expanded advice on how to run a campaign and instructs
players on how to take full advantage of the tie-in D&D
miniatures line.
Late Antiquity Glen Warren Bowersock 1999 A colorful
tour of late antiquity covers late Roman, Byzantine,
Sassanian, and early Islamic culture and discusses
topics ranging from angels in Islam, concubinage,
barbarians and ethnicity, and empire building.
Confucian Rituals and Chinese Villagers Yonghua Liu
2013-08-22 In Confucian Rituals and Chinese Villagers,
Yonghua Liu examines how Confucian rituals were
introduced to the Chinese countryside and how this
introduction brought about social and cultural
transformations in late imperial and modern periods.
Routledge Handbook of Chinese Medicine Vivienne Lo
2022-06-20 The Routledge Handbook of Chinese Medicine is
an extensive, interdisciplinary guide to the nature of
traditional medicine and healing in the Chinese cultural
region, and its plural epistemologies. Established
experts and the next generation of scholars interpret
the ways in which Chinese medicine has been understood
and portrayed from the beginning of the empire (third
century BCE) to the globalisation of Chinese products
and practices in the present day, taking in subjects
from ancient medical writings to therapeutic movement,
to talismans for healing and traditional medicines that
have inspired global solutions to contemporary
epidemics. The volume is divided into seven parts:
Longue Durée and Formation of Institutions and
Traditions Sickness and Healing Food and Sex Spiritual
and Orthodox Religious Practices The World of
Sinographic Medicine Wider Diasporas Negotiating
Modernity This handbook therefore introduces the broad
range of ideas and techniques that comprise pre-modern
medicine in China, and the historiographical and
ethnographic approaches that have illuminated them. It
will prove a useful resource to students and scholars of
Chinese studies, and the history of medicine and
anthropology. It will also be of interest to
practitioners, patients and specialists wishing to
refresh their knowledge with the latest developments in
the field. The Open Access version of this book,
available at http://www.taylorfrancis.com, has been made
available under a Creative Commons Attribution-Non
Commercial-No Derivatives 4.0 license

Arabic and Judaeo-Arabic Manuscripts in the Cambridge
Genizah Collections Colin F.. Baker 2001-01-25 Forms the
first part of a project to classify and describe the
Arabic portion of the Genizah Collection.
Outcastia Campaign Setting Book I: World Tour Nitehawk
Interactive Games
The Oxford Handbook of Byzantine Art and Architecture
Ellen C. Schwartz 2021-11-19 Byzantine art has been an
underappreciated field, often treated as an adjunct to
the arts of the medieval West, if considered at all. In
illustrating the richness and diversity of art in the
Byzantine world, this handbook will help establish the
subject as a distinct field worthy of serious inquiry.
Essays consider Byzantine art as art made in the eastern
Mediterranean world, including the Balkans, Russia, the
Near East and north Africa, between the years 330 and
1453. Much of this art was made for religious purposes,
created to enhance and beautify the Orthodox liturgy and
worship space, as well as to serve in a royal or
domestic context. Discussions in this volume will
consider both aspects of this artistic creation, across
a wide swath of geography and a long span of time. The
volume marries older, object-based considerations of
themes and monuments which form the backbone of art
history, to considerations drawing on many different
methodologies-sociology, semiotics, anthropology,
archaeology, reception theory, deconstruction theory,
and so on-in an up-to-date synthesis of scholarship on
Byzantine art and architecture. The Oxford Handbook of
Byzantine Art and Architecture is a comprehensive
overview of a particularly rich field of study, offering
a window into the world of this fascinating and
beautiful period of art.
The Wiccan Minister's Manual, a Guide for Priests and
Priestesses Kevin M. Gardner 2008-07-10 "The Wiccan
Minister's Manual, A Guide For Priests and Priestesses,
" was inspired as a training aid for those who would
like to become Wiccan Ministers, as well as an aid for
Wiccan/Pagan Priests and Priestesses. The Craft is
evolving, becoming more and more accepted by society,
and there is beginning to be a definite distinction
between Wiccan Laity and Wiccan Clergy. Part One Guidance - Making the spiritual connection to personal
deity through love, prayer, meditation, ritual, and myth
and how to guide others to create their own personal
connections. Part Two - Wiccan religious philosophy and
guidance - How to live a spiritual life in the modern
world. Part Three - various methods of healing mind,
body and spirit - Including some legal pit-falls to
avoid, plus chapter eleven presents an extensive
discourse on Pastoral Counseling. Part Four deals with
psychic self-defense and rituals of protection.
Including House Clearings, Banishings, and Exorcism.
Additionally, the author explains what to look for and
what to look out for while determining if an exorcism is
really needed or if the client is suffering from
psychosis and is in need of a professional therapist.
Part Five focuses upon the spiritual support roles. It
covers, dealing with death and dying, Funerals, Prison
Ministry, Legal requirements of doing Handfastings in
all 50 states, plus a discourse on whether or not to
incorporate. This work begins to fill yet another gap in
this area of the Wiccan religious structure as it brings
back much of the older knowledge and philosophy that
seems to be waning from the collective Wiccan memory.
Reviewed by Edain McCoy; "Kevin, I received my copy of
"Wiccan Minister's Manual Its terrific! You cover
everything... Personally, I think you did a great job at
making your book useful to all trads."
Instructions for amulet writing
Going out in Daylight – prt m hrw Stephen Quirke
2013-05-31 First full illustrated translation with
Egyptian transliteration, aiming to present with their
amulet-manual
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Amulets and Superstitions E. A. Wallis Budge 2013-02-19
Comprehensive discourse on origin, powers of amulets in
many ancient cultures. Covers cross, swastika, crucifix,
seals, rings, stones, etc.
Jonang Jamgon Kongtrul 2021-01-26 Jamgön Kongtrul Lodrö
Taye presents practical teachings from a variety of
Tibetan Buddhist traditions in this volume of The
Treasury of Precious Instructions. The Treasury of
Precious Instructions by Jamgön Kongtrul Lodrö Taye, one
of Tibet's greatest Buddhist masters, is a shining jewel
of Tibetan literature, presenting essential teachings
from the entire spectrum of practice lineages that
existed in Tibet. In its eighteen volumes, Kongtrul
brings together some of the most important texts on key
topics of Buddhist thought and practice as well as
authoring significant new sections of his own. In this,
the eighteenth volume, Kongtrul expands on The One
Hundred and Eight Guidebooks, a collection of teaching
manuals compiled by the sixteenth-century Tibetan master
Kunga Drolchok, adding Indic source texts, Tibetan
antecedents, and later interpretations. Though compiled
by a Jonangpa abbot and transmitted by the Jonang
tradition, these teaching manuals are actually drawn
from the Kadam, Sakya, Kagyu, and, to a lesser extent,
Nyingma traditions. They are succinct and impart
practical wisdom, as transmitted by key figures like
Kunga Chogdrub and Lowo Khenchen Sonam Lhundrub. Gyurme
Dorje, the translator, provides extensive notes and
helpful context throughout. The resulting volume
preserves and integrates the diverse lineages of Tibetan
Buddhism while providing useful advice to practitioners.
Ornament and Amulet Marian Wenzel 1993 The Nasser D.
Khalili Collection contains a remarkable group of more
than 600 finger rings from the Islamic world and beyond.
These rings provide a rare opportunity to survey the
history of this form in the Middle East and southern
Asia over the last two millennia, for the oldest
examples are two Hellenistic glass rings from athe
second or first century BC, while the most recent dated
specimen is a signet made in India in 1920. This wealth
of evidence has allowed the author to present a typology
of Islamic rings within a broad chronological framework,
and the colour illustrations standard to the series have
been supplemented by several drawings of each ring.
Assyrian and Babylonian Scholarly Text Catalogues Ulrike
Steinert 2018-06-11 The reconstruction of ancient
Mesopotamian medical, ritual and omen compendia and
their complex history is still characterised by many
difficulties, debates and gaps due to fragmentary or
unpublished evidence. This book offers the first
complete edition of the Assur Medical Catalogue, an 8th
or 7th century BCE list of therapeutic texts, which
forms a core witness for the serialisation of medical
compendia in the 1st millennium BCE. The volume presents
detailed analyses of this and several other related
catalogues of omen series and rituals, constituting the
corpora of divination and healing disciplines. The
contributions discuss links between catalogues and
textual sources, providing new insights into the
development of compendia between serialization,
standardization and diversity of local traditions.
Though its a novel corpus-based approach, this volume
revolutionizes the current understanding of Mesopotamian
medical texts and the healing disciplines of "conjurer"
and "physician". The research presented here allows one
to identify core text corpora for these disciplines, as
well as areas of exchange and borrowings between them.
'Al Kanfei Yonah Jonas Carl Greenfield 2001 These
volumes contain most of the papers of the late Jonas C.
Greenfield written in English, with source and lexeme
indexes, and is intended for scholars and students of
the Ancient Near East, Aramaic, Hebrew Bible, Dead Sea
Scrolls, and Semitic philology. Greenfield published
numerous articles in a wide range of journals, some of
them fairly inaccessible. He himself had begun to
collect his papers, with the aim of revising and
republishing them, when his sudden death intervened. It
is the privilege of the editors, two close friends of
Greenfield and one of his former students, to present
this collection to the public. This collection shows the
wealth, breadth, and creativity of Greenfield's
substantial scholarship, as well as his desire to
collaborate with his colleagues in academic pursuits.
Jonas Greenfield Biography Prof. Jonas C. Greenfield was
born in New York City in 1926 and completed his Ph.D. at
Yale University in 1956. In addition to a distinguished
teaching career that spanned nearly two and a half
amulet-manual

decades at the Hebrew University of Jerusalem, he was a
member of the team of translators of the Jewish
Publication Society and of the Dead Sea Scrolls
Supervisory Committee of the Israel Antiquities
Authority, an honorary fellow of the Royal Danish
Academy of Sciences and Letters and the Royal Asiatic
Society; in 1994, he was elected to the Israel Academy
of Sciences and Humanities. He died unexpectedly in his
sleep in 1995. Jonas was distinguished by his love of
learning and his high regard for his colleagues and
students--the values by which he lived as a man and a
scholar.
Maṇḍalas in the Making Michelle C. Wang 2018-02-05 This
book examines the Maṇḍala of Eight Great Bodhisattvas
during the Tibetan (786–848) and post-Tibetan Guiyijun
(848–1036) periods at Dunhuang, focusing on the
intersections between political authority, religious
praxis, and visual language.
The Dark Red Amulet Kenchen Palden Sherab 2009-02-16 The
Dark Red Amulet presents the Vajrayana practice of
Vajrakilaya according to the oral transmission lineage
of the great seventeenth-century treasure-revealer
Tsasum Lingpa. Vajrakilaya embodies the enlightened
activity of all the buddhas that subjugates delusion and
negativity in order to clear obstacles to spiritual
practice. The essential purpose of Vajrakilaya practice
is to discover the absolute vajra nature that will
transform every duality hindrance into clear wisdom and
compassion. In this text, the renowned scholars and
meditation masters Khenchen Palden Sherab Rinpoche and
Khenpo Tsewang Dongyal Rinpoche present the history of
this lineage and the miraculous story of how Tsasum
Lingpa revealed this terma teaching. Their line-by-line
commentary on the short and condensed sadhanas provides
an invaluable guide for practitioners to combine the
skillful means of compassion and wisdom that are the
foundation of Tibetan Buddhism.
Manual Descriptive of a Collection of Talismans Engraved
on Stones and Metals of Various Countries and Epochs,
Illustrative of what Man Has Worn for His Protection
from Accident and Disease Maxwell Sommerville 1889
Field Manual for the Archaeology of Ritual, Religion,
and Magic C. Riley Augé 2022-07-08 By bringing together
in one place specific objects, materials, and features
indicating ritual, religious, or magical belief used by
people around the world and through time, this tool will
assist archaeologists in identifying evidence of beliefrelated behaviors and broadening their understanding of
how those behaviors may also be seen through less
obvious evidential lines. Instruction and templates for
recording, typologizing, classifying, and analyzing
ritual or magico-religious material culture are also
provided to guide researchers in the survey, collection,
and cataloging processes. The bulleted formatting and
topical range make this a highly accessible work, while
providing an incredible wealth of information in a
single volume.
Pagan Degrees for Children Shanddaramon 2009-09 This
book provides a system of learning Pagan and good living
concepts just for children and young adults through
three main degrees. Children from the ages of 5 -- 18
can work on obtaining the Neophyte, Apprentice, and Mage
Degrees by meeting specific goals designed for children
and by completing the requirements for earning
Achievement Awards. The Neophyte Degree is subdivided
into several Levels to help give young children small
and easily obtainable goals. Provided with each Degree
and Award is a great deal of information and sources for
learning and for exploring.
Ancient Christian Magic Marvin W. Meyer 1999-04-04 This
thought-provoking collection of magical texts from
ancient Egypt shows the exotic rituals, esoteric healing
practices, and incantatory and supernatural dimensions
that flowered in early Christianity. These remarkable
Christian magical texts include curses, spells of
protection from "headless powers" and evil spirits,
spells invoking thunderous powers, descriptions of fire
baptism, and even recipes from a magical "cookbook."
Virtually all the texts are by Coptic Christians, and
they date from about the 1st-12th centuries of the
common era, with the majority from late antiquity. By
placing these rarely seen texts in historical context
and discussing their significance, the authors explore
the place of healing, prayer, miracles, and magic in the
early Christian experience, and expand our understanding
of Christianity and Gnosticism as a vital folk religion.
The High Magic of Talismans and Amulets Claude Lecouteux
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2014-05-14 A comprehensive study of the use of talismans
and amulets in the Western Mystery Tradition • Provides
an in-depth look at the medieval and Renaissance use of
amulets and talismans, including the work of Agrippa,
Albertus Magnus, and Athanasius Kircher • Provides a
full summary of the magical knowledge required to make
an amulet or talisman, including the invocations
required to activate their powers • Reviews different
kinds of amulets and talismans, from ancient jewelry and
magical objects to the modern rabbit’s foot or lucky
horseshoe The use of talismans and amulets stretches
back nearly to the dawn of man, from everyday items
magically prepared, such as horns or coins, to intricate
and beautiful jewelry imbued with protective powers.
Drawing on his private collection of medieval
manuscripts as well as his privileged access to the rare
book archives of major European universities, Claude
Lecouteux provides a comprehensive history of the use of
talismans and amulets for protection, healing, and
divine influence. He explores their use in the Western
Mystery Tradition as well as Eastern and Middle Eastern
beliefs about these magical objects and their
incorporation--despite Church anathema--into the
Christian tradition of Medieval Europe. Reviewing many
different kinds of amulets and talismans used throughout
the ages, such as a rabbit’s foot, horseshoe, gris-gris
bag, or an inscribed parchment charged through ritual,
he details the principles and symbology behind each
object and shows that their use is still as widespread
today as any time in the past. Lecouteux explains the
high magic behind the hermetic art of crafting amulets
and talismans: the chains of sympathy, astrological
geography, and the invocations required to activate
their powers. He explores the work of adepts such as
Agrippa, Albertus Magnus, and Athanasius Kircher,
including an in-depth look at Kircher’s work on
planetary seals in his Oedipus Aegyptiacus. Illustrated
throughout with period art depicting magical symbols,
seals, and a wide array of talismans and amulets, this
comprehensive study provides a practical guide to the
historical development and step-by-step creation of
magical objects.
The Amulet's Curse Ayn O'Reilly Walters 2022-08-18 A
year after her discovery of magic trees in their local
park, Isabel and best friend Jess are on a school
excursion to Kew Gardens. They come across Kew Palace
and, knowing nothing about its history, decide to sneak
into the library. A painting on the wall in the library
catches Isabel’s eye and she realises the man in the
painting is wearing the amulet. When they head for home
to tell Isabel’s brother, William, Jess disappears!
Isabel must find Jess but who is the man wearing the
amulet? The Amulet’s Curse is the second adventure for
the Pritchard children in the hugely successful Between
the Trees series.
The Amulet Reference Manuals R. MacDaniel 1995
Handbook for the Study of the Historical Jesus (4 Vols)
Tom Holmén 2010-12-01 With ca. 120 articles from ca. 100
writers from ca. 20 countries, this publication forms a
repository where students and scholars can readily get
to know their way around the breadth of recent research
on the historical Jesus.
Making Amulets Christian Theodore de Bruyn 2018-01-26
Making Amulets Christian: Artefacts, Scribes, and
Contexts examines Greek amulets with Christian elements
from late antique Egypt in order to discern the
processes whereby a customary practice—the writing of
incantations on amulets—changed in an increasingly
Christian context. It considers how the formulation of
incantations and amulets changed as the Christian church
became the prevailing religious institution in Egypt in
the last centuries of the Roman empire. Theodore de
Bruyn investigates what we can learn from incantations
and amulets containing Christian elements about the
cultural and social location of the people who wrote
them. He shows how incantations and amulets were
indebted to rituals or ritualizing behaviour of
Christians. This study analyzes different types of
amulets and the ways in which they incorporate Christian
elements. By comparing the formulation and writing of
individual amulets that are similar to one another, one
can observe differences in the culture of the scribes of
these materials. It argues for 'conditioned
individuality' in the production of amulets. On the one
hand, amulets manifest qualities that reflect the
training and culture of the individual writer. On the
other hand, amulets reveal that individual writers were
amulet-manual

shaped, whether consciously or inadvertently, by the
resources they drew upon-by what is called 'tradition'
in the field of religious studies.
Binding Words Don C. Skemer 2010-11-01
Open Source Software Law Rod Dixon 2004 The convenient,
fully searchable CD-ROM provides instant access to
helpful license templates and important sections of
laws.
The Transformation of Greek Amulets in Roman Imperial
Times Christopher A. Faraone 2018-03-19 Featuring over
120 illustrations, The Transformation of Greek Amulets
in Roman Imperial Times is an essential reference for
those interested in the religion, culture, and history
of the ancient Mediterranean.
Sources of Evil Greta Van Buylaere 2018-05-03 Sources of
Evil is a collection of thirteen essays on the knowledge
employed by Mesopotamian healing experts to help
patients who were suffering from misfortunes caused by
divine anger, transgressions of taboos, demons, witches,
or other sources of evil.
Jonang: The One Hundred and Eight Teaching Manuals
Jamgon Kongtrul 2021-01-26 Jamgön Kongtrul Lodrö Taye
presents practical teachings from a variety of Tibetan
Buddhist traditions in this volume of The Treasury of
Precious Instructions. The Treasury of Precious
Instructions by Jamgön Kongtrul Lodrö Taye, one of
Tibet's greatest Buddhist masters, is a shining jewel of
Tibetan literature, presenting essential teachings from
the entire spectrum of practice lineages that existed in
Tibet. In its eighteen volumes, Kongtrul brings together
some of the most important texts on key topics of
Buddhist thought and practice as well as authoring
significant new sections of his own. In this, the
eighteenth volume, Kongtrul expands on The One Hundred
and Eight Guidebooks, a collection of teaching manuals
compiled by the sixteenth-century Tibetan master Kunga
Drolchok, adding Indic source texts, Tibetan
antecedents, and later interpretations. Though compiled
by a Jonangpa abbot and transmitted by the Jonang
tradition, these teaching manuals are actually drawn
from the Kadam, Sakya, Kagyu, and, to a lesser extent,
Nyingma traditions. They are succinct and impart
practical wisdom, as transmitted by key figures like
Kunga Chogdrub and Lowo Khenchen Sonam Lhundrub. Gyurme
Dorje, the translator, provides extensive notes and
helpful context throughout. The resulting volume
preserves and integrates the diverse lineages of Tibetan
Buddhism while providing useful advice to practitioners.
Morning Watch Barbara Pescan 1999 Part of the UUA
Meditation Manual series.
Jamgon Kongtrul's Retreat Manual Kong-sprul Blo-grosmthaʼ-yas 1994 A guide for retreats, provides full
details of the Tibetan meditation program and offers
advice for re-entry into the world.
The Mongolian Manuscripts on Birch Bark from Xarbuxyn
Balgas in the Collection of the Mongolian Academy of
Sciences Elisabetta Chiodo 2000 Restored and edited with
the cooperation of the Institute of Central Asian
Studies of the University of Bonn.
The Lovelorn Ghost and the Magical Monk Justin Thomas
McDaniel 2013-12-01 Focusing on representations of a
famous ghost and monk from the late eighteenth century
to today, Justin Thomas McDaniel builds a case for
interpreting modern Thai Buddhist practice through the
movements of these transformative figures. He follows
embodiments of the ghost and monk in a variety of genres
and media, including biography, drama, ritual, art,
liturgy, film, television, and the Internet. Sourcing
nuns, monks, laypeople, and royalty, McDaniel shows how
relations with these figures have been instrumental in
crafting histories and modernities, particularly local
conceptions of being "Buddhist," and the formation and
transmission of such identities across different venues
and technologies.
The Amulet Manual Kim Farnell 2007 This is a wonderful
book for those interested in learning about amulets and
how to create them. Kim Farnell's expertise makes her
the ideal guide. Her knowledge is sound and her
instructions are always clear and easy to follow.
The Encyclopedia of Jewish Myth, Magic and Mysticism
Geoffrey W. Dennis 2016-02-08 Jewish esotericism is the
oldest and most influential continuous occult tradition
in the West. Presenting lore that can spiritually enrich
your life, this one-of-a-kind encyclopedia is devoted to
the esoteric in Judaism—the miraculous and the
mysterious. In this second edition, Rabbi Geoffrey W.
Dennis has added over thirty new entries and
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significantly expanded over one hundred other entries,
incorporating more knowledge and passages from primary
sources. This comprehensive treasury of Jewish
teachings, drawn from sources spanning Jewish scripture,
the Talmud, the Midrash, the Kabbalah, and other
esoteric branches of Judaism, is exhaustively researched
yet easy to use. It includes over one thousand
alphabetical entries, from Aaron to Zohar Chadesh, with
extensive cross-references to related topics and new
illustrations throughout. Drawn from the well of a great
spiritual tradition, the secret wisdom within these
pages will enlighten and empower you. Praise: "An
erudite and lively compendium of Jewish magical beliefs,
practices, texts, and individuals...This superb,
comprehensive encyclopedia belongs in every serious
library."—Richard M. Golden, Director of the Jewish
Studies Program, University of North Texas, and editor
of The Encyclopedia of Witchcraft: The Western Tradition
"Rabbi Dennis has performed a tremendously important
service for both the scholar and the novice in composing
a work of concise information about aspects of Judaism
unbeknownst to most, and intriguing to all."—Rabbi
Gershon Winkler, author of Magic of the Ordinary:
Recovering the Shamanic in Judaism
Aurora 3100 Game Master's Technical Manual Doug Jackson
On My Right Michael, On My Left Gabriel Mika Ahuvia
2021-06-08 Angelic beings can be found throughout the
Hebrew Bible, and by late antiquity the archangels
Michael and Gabriel were as familiar as the patriarchs
and matriarchs, guardian angels were as present as one’s
shadow, and praise of the seraphim was as sacred as the
Shema prayer. Mika Ahuvia recovers once-commonplace
beliefs about the divine realm and demonstrates that
angels were foundational to ancient Judaism. Ancient
Jewish practice centered on humans' relationships with
invisible beings who acted as intermediaries, role
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models, and guardians. Drawing on non-canonical
sources—incantation bowls, amulets, mystical texts, and
liturgical poetry—Ahuvia shows that when ancient men and
women sought access to divine aid, they turned not only
to their rabbis or to God alone but often also to the
angels. On My Right Michael, On My Left Gabriel
spotlights these overlooked stories, interactions, and
rituals, offering a new entry point to the history of
Judaism and the wider ancient Mediterranean and Near
Eastern world in which it flourished.
The Amulet Reference Manuals 1995 Abstract: "The Amulet
User Interface Development Environment contains a
comprehensive set of tools that make it significantly
easier to design and implement highly interactive,
graphical, direct manipulation user interfaces.
Applications implemented in Amulet will run without
modification on both Unix and PC platforms. Amulet
provides a high level of support, while still being
Look-and Feel independent and providing applications
with tremendous flexibility. Amulet cuurently provides a
low- level tollkit layer, which is an object-oriented,
constraint-based graphical system that allows properties
of graphical objects to be specified in a simple,
declarative manner, and then maintained automatically by
the system. The dynamic, interactive behavior of the
objects can be specified separately by attaching highlevel 'interactor' objects to the graphics. Higher-level
tools are currently in production, which will allow user
interfaces to be layed [sic] out without programming.
The Amulet toolkit is available for unlimited
distribution by anonymous FTP. Amulet uses X/11 on Unixbased systems and the native Windows NT graphics on
PC's. This document contains an overview with
downloading and installation instructions, a tutorial,
and a full set of reference manuals for the Amulet
system."
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